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' 

October 17, 

Mr. Laurence M. Wiig 
YMCA International Institute for Peace 
7-11 Hatchobori Naka- Ku 
Hiroshima 730 Japan 

Dear Mr. Wiig; 

Many thanks for taking the time to extend the suggestion 
that I visit the Atomic Bomb Museum. 

I cannot imagine a more meaningful visit for someone 
concerned about nuclear war. I hope to have the opportunity 
to do this sometime in the future. 

Aga.~n, thank you for writing. 

Sincerely, 

Geraldine A. Ferraro 
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